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From: Brian Williams 
Date: 6 July 2021 at 8:44:11 am AEST
To: eqc@parliament.qld.gov.au
Subject: Petition on new bill extending emergency powers to 30 April
2022

I Brian Williams an resident on Noosa Queensland strongly disagrees with
this proposed bill.
This Government appears to be taking advice from the CCP, it’s a socialistic
communistic Marxist bill and is not acceptable and will not be tolerated. 
We are democracy’s so please don’t forget. 
Concerned 
Brian Williams
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